
Saturday, December 19, 2015
9 a.m. - 12 p.m.

Join the Westerville Division of Police to fill cruisers with non-perishable food items (canned and boxed 
food items, etc) to donate to families in need via WARM (Westerville Area Resource Ministry)*. Cruisers 
will be parked at two Westerville locations. Help WPD support the residents and families we serve this 

holiday season. For more information, visit www.westerville.org/police.

At these Westerville locations:
Marc’s
111 Huber Village Blvd

Walmart
50 E Schrock Rd

*www. warmwesterville.org 
PLEASE NOTE: Cash donations will not be accepted.
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